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FOOD DRIVE FEBRUARY! 

  
For the remaining 3 weeks in February we’re setting a goal to collect at least 300 
lbs of food for ABCCM! 
Thankfully, following the hurricane, generous donations came in from out of the 
area, local Churches and the local community. 
These were especially important and now depleted as the Federal Assistance crisis 
program (TEFAP) was unable to bring the WNC area’s biweekly allotment of meats, 
milk, cheeses, and canned goods into Manna. 
Manna - destroyed by the flooding - receives, stores, and distributes the food to 16 
counties and over 200 crisis pantries. 
Now that Manna is again up and running, the program will be resuming. 
The pantry itself is stocked by donation, and provides staples and items not 
provided by the Assistance program (which sends a random assortment of items). 
  
Please bring bags to the front pews of the church the next 2 Sundays, and anytime 
during Church office hours. M,W,F. 9am - 12pm, Thursday, 12pm - 3pm! 
 

 

 

  

 

The Minevia Brittain Circle will meet on Wednesday, February 12th in the Love 

Conference Room for a Bear Closet organizing session and meeting. 

Please join us! Contact Joy Pansiera @ 777-2337 for more info. 

  

The Matilda Dryman Circle meets the 3rd Thursday of each month at 10am in the Love 

Conference Room and then attends the M&M luncheon together. 

Contact Mary Ann Fieffer for more info. 
 

 

http://www.weavervilleumc.org/


 

 

M&M Luncheon 
Thursday, February 20, at 11:45 in the Fellowship Hall 

  
M&Ms (Mature & Methodist) will meet for a lunch of tacos, refried beans, Mexican 
rice and dessert. Our speakers, Marion Ellis and Bob Cipriano, will lead a 
discussion on falls. 
Please let Lorraine know (828-707-2724 or raincip@charter.net) if you can come so 
that we can properly prepare. Remember that being Methodist or mature are not 
requirements for attending, and friends are welcome. 
 

 

 

 
 

Bring your Bible and a Friend. Snacks are provided. 
Our Youth Group meets every Sunday in the main room of the Fellowship Hall 
from 4:30pm-6pm. 
 

mailto:raincip@charter.net


 

 

Birthdays in February 

The love and blessings of the Lord may be with you on your birthday and 
every day! 

  
February 1:     Elaine Barnett, Roney Hilliard 
February 2:     Andrea Massell 
February 6:    Janice Garland 
February 11:   Vickie Davis 
February 14:   Dan Joyner, Susan Sudimak 
February 15:   Bob Foor 
February 16:   Kim Mallicoat, Daniel Moffitt, Robert Weaver 
February 17:   Ann Bass, Jim Mayo, Barbara Moffitt 
February 18:   Bruce Childress 
February 19:   Matthew Davis 
February  20:  Cindy Farthing 
February 21:   Sam Phelan 
February 22:   Drew Cooley 
February 23:   Cindy Hoots 
February 24:   John Dankel, Marry Ann Ramsey-Fieffer 
 

 

 

  
 

B.E.A.R. Closet Hours: 
  

1st and 3rd Mondays from 5-7pm 
2nd, 4th and 5th (when applicable) Mondays from 10am-12pm 

  
Current needs are Size 13 shoes or boots for boys and girls, Non-expired Car Seats 
and Car Booster Seats  
Use our wish lists on Amazon, Target, and Walmart for specific ideas. All our info 
and links are also on the WUMC website https://www.weavervilleumc.org Click 
BEAR Closet for ideas. 
 
Want to help out? Contact Catherine Love at catmlove@charter.net or call the 
BEAR closet at 828.658.5373. There are options to volunteer on a one time or 
regular basis. Come by during our open hours and check us out! 
 

https://www.amazon.com/hz/wishlist/ls/3VS2J11B7GFX7?ref_=wl_share
http://tgt.gifts/wumcbearcloset
https://www.walmart.com/registry/ER/7baac1dc-c873-4115-9f56-2a07057ba114
https://weavervilleumc.us20.list-manage.com/track/click?u=5b8151e2844fc44526547c661&id=0983ebc258&e=249ed0486c
mailto:catmlove@charter.net


 

 

  
  

 

 
 

 
Sunday School meets Sunday mornings at 9:45am upstairs in the Education 

Building. 

 

++++++++++++++ 

 

Explorers Class  

The class meets every Sunday in the Education Building, main floor at 10 

am.  Beginning on Sunday, January 26, we will start Everything Must Change by Brian 

McLaren.  



 
  

✝✝✝✝✝✝✝✝✝✝✝✝✝ 

  

Ignite Class 

We will meets at 9:45 AM upstairs in the Education Building, Room 302, and are 

studying Blessed Are the Misfits: Great News for Believers Who Are Introverts, 

Spiritual Strugglers, or Just Feel Like They're Missing Something by Brant Hansen.  

 
✝✝✝✝✝✝✝✝✝✝✝✝✝ 

 

  

Women's Bible Study 

We meet every Tuesday from 10:30 to 12 Noon in the classroom on the main floor in 

the Education Building. We study Abide by Jen Wilkin.  



 

  

✝✝✝✝✝✝✝✝✝✝✝✝✝ 

WUMC Prayer Meeting   

Each Wednesday morning from 8 AM-9 AM in the Education Building, or join us in 

spirit. 

  
  

 
 

  

 
Please let the office know of anyone you want to be included in our prayers. 

 

PRAISES: 

Phyllis Stowe, Bill Hawkins 90th birthday. 

  

 FAMLIES OF DECEASED: 

Family of Richard Melton. 

  

     PRAISES/CONCERNS:  

Barnardsville Recovery, Evan Blount, Aubrey Cooper, Christina Freelan, Sue Jones, 

Sharon and George Waltman, Terri Wilson, Pamela Witcher. 

  

CONCERNS: 

 

Plane and Helicopter Crashes, Hurricane Helene victims, Search for Youth and 

Children’s Director, Dan Benhave, Ed Blount, Kenny Boring, Lena Brooker, Linda 

Cook, Maggie D.,Debbie Duncan, Tad Edwards, Ben Farthing, Tracy Fiaco,  Tonya 

Fotinos,  Jim Greenhut, Joyce Ingle,  Jace, Elizabeth and John Hambring, Lynn 

Harvey, Henderson Family, John King, Ken Lovelace, Olivia Lowe, Calvin 

Martin,  Craig and Tina Monaco, Jeanne Morgan, Pamela Penley, Jennifer Phillips, 

Pond Family, Tyler Rockwood, Beverly Royall, Ronnie Reese,  Emily Sewel, Joan 

Stafford, Floyd Stevens, Stan Strohm, Susan Sudimak, Luke Taylor, Mary and Jack 



 

Teague,  Travis Teague, Unspoken, Carlton Ward, Germaine Weaver, Jeff 

Wohlfarth,  People in Ukraine, Gaza, Syria. 

 

  
 

 

  

 
 

Supporting the Church 

 

The end-of-year contribution statements have been mailed.  Let the office know 

if you didn't get yours. 

  

General Giving By Week: 

Target Giving Goal each week:  $9,000.00 

 

January 5:          $6,277.00 

January 19:        $5,460.55 

January 26:        $6,201.00 

 

Mortgage Balance $160,747.82 

 

Attendance at  worship: 

 

January 5:        94 total 

January 19:    119 total 

January 26:    109 total 

February 2:      94 total 

 

Finance Update 

Thank you very much to everyone who has continued to support WUMC with their 

contributions! Options to donate: 

1. On our web site 

2. Through your bank's online bill pay 

3. Mail checks to: 

Weaverville United Methodist Church | PO Box 37 |  Weaverville, NC 28787 
 

Deadline for newsletter submissions: 
12:00pm (Noon) on Tuesdays 
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